Making Dreams Come True for Unprivileged
Children
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Join us this festive season in the purchase of greeting cards and Amari cushions. For this season of
sharing, Amari Pattaya invites you to provide a little magic for some underprivileged local children.
Dreams Come True will deliver special meals and treats at local schools. By purchasing the Amari
cushions and the greeting cards hanging on our Christmas tree, you will help to provide these
children a chance to enjoy a dream come true during this festive season. The money raised will help
the children at Baan Na Nok Peed Border Patrol Police School in Loei, and Baan Na Chumphu
Border Patrol Police School in Udonthani. For every donation of 200 Baht, the children will receive
one set of Baht for a Better Life cards and greeting cards. For every donation of 500 Baht, they will
receive one Amari cushion and one greeting card.

The special Amari cushions are available from now until 9 January 2017 or until stocks last. For
more information, please call Amari Pattaya at +66 (0) 3841 8418.
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